
Puffins Weekly Overview 2025                            

Term 6 Week 3 
Well done to everyone for surviving a hot week in school! We are really looking 

forward to our final trip of the term, to Samphire Hoe next Thursday. 
A separate letter should reach you today, with final details. 

Please can you help your child with their DT Homework Questionnaire and return it on Monday. Thank you. 
 

Friday, 20th 
June 

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
Class Reader: We are reading ‘The World’s Worst Superheroes’ by David Walliams 

Sentence Stacking Unit – more fabulous writing, based on the short, animated Disney 
film ‘Feast’. 

Spelling focus: list 33 – challenge words 

Maths 
      Topic – Shape 

       2D shapes including quadrilaterals 

Money – converting between pence and pounds 

Using coins 

Calculating totals 

Rounding and estimating 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• Science – Food chains 

• Computing – composing drums and bass on Garage Band 

• PE – Athletics and swimming 

• RE - What is the significance of Bar Mitzvah and Bat Mitzvah for Jews? 

• DT – slingshot car chassis. Researching local healthy foods. 

• PSHE – LEANS course with Mrs Anderson – wants and needs are not the same 

News and 
reminders 
Spelling shed 
words this 
week:     

 

Next week PE kit is athletics with Miss Brice on Monday and for swimming 

with Mrs Washington on Friday. 

 

The final Forest School of the year is on Tuesday for Group B 

 

Musicians – two events are coming up for our talented and keen instrumentalists in 

Year 4.  

Big Band Day is on Tuesday 1st July. Children who can read music are very welcome, 

even if they are fairly new to piano, to play xylophones, for example. The Langton Year 

9 boys join us for the day and help everyone to join in and have fun.  

Year 4 children are also invited to play a short solo piece in our Young Musician of the 

Year concert. This is in school on Wednesday 16th July. This can include singing, if they 

have vocal lessons. 

 

Please can your child again bring in a pair of headphones for our GarageBand 

iPad project on Tuesday. 

 

We will be doing our Summer PIRA and PUMA tests on Tuesday and 

Wednesday. 

 


